
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The weather this week has made such a difference.  Everyone has been enjoying the sunshine and warmer days – the children are    
desperate to get on the field, which hopefully will have dried up after Easter!  Many classes have been taking their learning outside, 
which is lovely to both see and hear.  Long may this last! 

25th March 2022 

Mrs Pinder 
Sadly, Mrs Pinder, our Year 1 teacher, will be leaving us on Friday 29th April.  She has been a valued member of our staff and we are sad 
to see her go.  We wish her every success for her future ventures.  

Feedback 
We absolutely welcome your feedback so please feel free to email head@loxwoodschool.com, if you have any feedback for us. 

Rearranged Year 6 v Parents House Matches & Infant Lessons 
Our Year 6 versus Parents match will now take place on Wednesday 6th April at 9.00am.  
 
Infant parents are invited to come and watch their PE lesson with Mr Green on Wednesday 6th April as well at: 
Acorns 1.10—1.40pm 
Year 1  1.50—2.20pm 
Year 2   2.25—3.00pm 

Year 6 Parents meeting 
Miss Price is inviting Year 6 parents to a meeting on Thursday 31st March at 8.45am in the hall.  This is to explain the Key Stage 2 Assess-
ment procedures for this year.  She will be able to show you sample papers, talk through the timetable for the week, explain what we 
are doing in school and give ideas for support at home.  For those that cannot attend, Miss Price will put the slides on the Year 6 web-
site page.   
After this meeting, we are inviting Year 6 parents to stay for a Weald Book Award Assembly to celebrate the hard work of those Year 6 
children who participated. 

Year 3 and Year 4 Assembly 
Year 3 and Year 4 would like to invite parents and carers to come and watch their assembly on Friday 8th April at 2.30pm in the hall.  
They will be showcasing their learning this term – we cannot wait to see it.   

Year 6 Residential May 2023 Parents Meeting 
Miss Price is inviting current Year 5 parents in to discuss the residential trip In Year 6 on Tuesday 5th April at 3.00pm.  Please do try and 
attend to find out what will be happening for their trip in May 2023. 

Sun Protection during the Warmer Weather 
We are really enjoying this warmer weather and the fact that we can get outside for more of our learning.  However, 
we ask that you now start putting sun cream/protection on your child before school on warmer days or days           
predicted to get warmer.  Preferably, use the Once application which provides a longer protection.  We also ask that 
your child starts bringing in a sun hat that they can wear when outside and has a water bottle each day.  Thank you. 

Vacancy 

We have an exciting opportunity to join our team as our After School Club Supervisor for Woodpeckers. It is term time only from 

2.45pm to 5.45pm every week day. If the right person is available, we would love them to be able to run a holiday club as well so there 

is scope for holiday work.  If you are interested, please contact the office on messages@loxwoodschool.com or 01403 752207.                  

Please do share this opportunity with friends and family. 
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Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2021/22 

Friday 8th April                                                                            Last day of term 
Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd April                                    Easter holidays 
Monday 25th April                                                                     Return to school 
Friday 27th May                                                                 Last day of half  term 
Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June                                                  Half term 
Tuesday 7th June                                                                        Return to school 
Thursday 21st July                                                                               End of term  

INSET days for  this Academic Year  

Monday 6th June 2022 

General dates   

Monday 28th March  U-KS2 Football                       

tournament 
Wednesday 30th March  Year 3 & 4 Netball                 

tournament 
Thursday 31st March Year 6 Parent meeting 

8.45am 
Thursday 31st March Year 6 Assembly  

Monday 4th April Parent and Pupil Survey 

closes 
Tuesday 5th April Year 5 Parents residential 

meeting 
Tuesday 5th April Billingshurst Lions Book 

Giveaway 
Thursday 7th April Walk a mile for Mrs           

Webber 

Cake Sale 

Easter Raffle  
Friday 8th April  Break up  for Easter             

Holidays 
Friday 20th May Whole school trip to           

London 
Friday 27th May  Platinum Jubilee Street 

Party 
2nd July 2022 Summer Fayre 

Acorns  Eric for Confidence 

Oak Class Phoebe R for Dedication, Macy for Confidence and Henry 

for Empathy 

Willow Class 
Isla D for Commitment and Alfie for Confidence  

Rowan Class Sonny for  Dedication, Evie for Presentation and Truda for 

Diligence  

Sycamore Class Lola for Independence and Adam for Motivation 

Mulberry Class 
Max for Confidence  

Chestnut Class 
Dominic for Knowledge and Hannah for Leadership 

Headteacher 

Award  

Isabella S for being Kind, Nurturing and Supportive.  

 

 

This week’s winning house is…… 

Drungewick 

 

Kindness Tree 

Sam                                          Year 6  

Alfred                                       Year 1 

Freya                                        Year 4  


